Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, February 28, 1983
Present, Leslie MacNeil, chairman, Katherine M. Ring, and John J. Jones.

Selectmen met at 7:30, signed checks.

Dispensed with reading of last weeks' meeting.

Met with three members of fire house 2. Request for door to bathroom,
lumber to finish the fire station and a 6 gallon hot water heater presented
to the selectmen. (E. Ring, C. Rabidiau and Bob Bethel) The total cost
would be $293.66.

George Cole, Jr. was asked to draw up an overall plan for the road
recovery. Possible roads are Smith, Gregg Lake and West St.

Bob Flanders went over the procedures of the Town Meeting/

Met with represenative of the cable TV Co. They hope to install cable
in Antrim the early part of this year.

A letter of commendation is to be sent to Matthew Rabidiau on achieving his
Eagle Scout award.

Secretary is to notify Bellows Nichols on water damage at 0ld Fire Station.



